
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Employer's Name] 

[Company's Name] 

[Company's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Employer's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to discuss the possibility of improving our 

current leave benefits as part of our employment negotiations. 

As we have seen in recent trends, offering additional leave options can significantly enhance 

employee satisfaction and retention. I would like to suggest the consideration of the following 

benefits: 

• Increased annual leave days 

• Flexible work-from-home arrangements 

• Additional paid time off for volunteer work 

• Parental leave extensions 

These changes could not only boost morale and productivity but also position [Company's 

Name] as a leader in employee-centric policies in our industry. 

I appreciate your time and consideration of this suggestion. I look forward to discussing this 

further. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


